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Good morning, 

It is important for parents to be involved in the school board for the welfare of their 

children.  Here in Oregon, the taxpayers have continually over the past 2+ years had 

too many freedoms taken away and controlled by the government. At 70 years old 

and a life long democrat, I feel the government under control of my life long 

democratic government no longer represents the will of the people. 

Time for government to take a step back and allow parents to determine what is best 

for their childrens best interest, both emotionally and health wise. 

 

Due to our current Democrat controlled government, I have now switched my party to 

independent. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Kathy Hill 

Life long Oregonian 

 


